
This year, we re-opened our doors on April 23,
2021. Due the ongoing pandemic we only saw
the residents of the Salvation Army. Despite
not opening to the public, were able to expand
our services by hosting Patient Education to
the residents of Salvation Army every Friday
afternoon before clinic. This helped the
volunteers to make personal connections
before seeing the residents at clinic. Patient
education is lead by our board members and
student volunteers. Each week, an educational
topic is taught followed by an activity. These
topics ranged from stress management,
hygiene, and practicing mindfulness. 

WHAT'S NEW AT THE
CLINIC
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NUMBERS?
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Report
2021

USA STUDENT-RUN FREE CLINIC

Volunteers at Clinic 
122

Volunteers at Patient
Education

22
 Total Volunteer Hours

570
 
 

Number of Patients Seen
291

Amount of Donations
Received
$1000


